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 HAWTHORNE CITY VIEW IS A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER TO KEEP YOU UP TO DATE WITH WHAT’S 

GOING ON AROUND YOUR COMMUNITY. 

Healthcare for All

TeleHealth Van held their debut on Wednesday, Nov. 17th, 2021 for their 

partnership with the City of  Hawthorne. TeleHealth vans are for mental 

and other health services for those who may not otherwise have access 

to health care. The vans will be parked in various locations around the 

city for people to approach.

TeleHealth Ribbon Cutting

HCTV video link: https://youtu.be/0VWIZ8TT11I?t=37  

We Could do it Together!

Booster shots, along with Moderna, Pfizer and J&J shots were provided by 

Providence at the Hawthorne Senior Center. People who registered came 

in to get their booster shot, or they got their first doze of  either Moderna or 

Pfizer. A few walk-ins were also available. 

Booster Shots

HCTV video link:  https://youtu.be/0VWIZ8TT11I?t=238

La Michoacana, Ricas Nieves held a ribbon cutting ceremony on 

Thursday, Nov. 18th, 2021 to officially kick off  their grand opening here in 

the City of  Hawthorne! Delicious ice cream, fruit popsicles, crepes, too 

much stuff  to list!  

They are located at 11812 Hawthorne Blvd, and are open 7-days a week 

from 10am-10pm!

Michoacana Ribbon Cutting 
Welcome to Hawthorne!

City Council approved a gift card giveaway event, where gift cards were 

handed out at City Hall to families in need. Families were  

able to pick up groceries from Superior groceries to help out with 

their Thanksgiving dinner.

Gift Cards Giveaway

 

HCTV video link: https://youtu.be/0VWIZ8TT11I?t=431

Beautification at its Finest

Community Clean-Up Day was a huge success! On November 13th, 2021 

over 200 people came out to clean up our community! SpaceX, Republic 

Services, Martinez Landscaping, Leuzinger High student athletes, Girl 

Scouts are just a few of  the groups that gave their time to help pick up 

trash. Thank you to all who participated in keeping our community clean!

Community Clean-Up Day 

HCTV video link: https://youtu.be/J8NOHqCfdF0?t=38

coming soon

Household Hazardous Waste and E-Waste collection February 2022

City of Hawthorne gift card giveaway for families in need on 12/21/21. Call (310) 349-1640 for more information. 

Winter Wonderland! A FREE family, snow-filled day on Saturday, Dec. 18. Call (310) 349-1640 for more information.

Hawthorne’s Centennial! Coming July 2022

HCTV video link: https://youtu.be/0VWIZ8TT11I?t=580

 

Senate Bill 1383 requires the City of  Hawthorne to adopt a mandatory 

organics participation ordinance to go into effect by January 1, 2022. For the 

following two years, outreach and education efforts will be made to ensure 

everyone is compliant. Beginning January 1, 2022, Hawthorne residents will 

use the green curbside cart for green waste and other organic waste, 

including food, food-soiled paper and yard clippings.  

This new requirement is part of  a Mandatory Recycling Ordinance that 

ensures the recycling of  food and green waste materials, which were 

previously destined for landfill. 

 

 

SB 1383: What You Should Know

For more information on SB 1383, click on the link: 

Food Waste Recycling

youremail@yourcompany.com Submit

Subscribe Now
To Receive This Monthly Newsletter

(Soon, you will be able to subscribe to this Newsletter by submitting your email below. It is currently under construction.) 

The 14th Annual Operation Gobble provided an estimated 700 families 

 with turkeys and gift cards to help them this Thanksgiving with food 

 for their families. See the full story on the link below…

Operation Gobble 

HCTV video link: https://youtu.be/0VWIZ8TT11I?t=1044

Happy Thanksgiving!

https://www.cityofhawthorne.org/home/showpublisheddocument/364/637527570760870000

The Los Angeles County Veterinary Public Health is investigating a rapidly  

spreading outbreak of  canine influenza H3N2 (CIV H3N2) in local dogs.  

This is an infectious and vaccine preventable respiratory disease that can  

spread rapidly in unvaccinated dogs.  

 

Doggy day cares, dog parks and boarding kennels face increased risk of  spreading  

disease due to the close interactions. 

 

It is recommended that dogs be vaccinated for both canine influenza H3N2 and  

Leptospirosis (another disease spreading in LA County). 

 

 

 

Animal Control

What is Canine Influenza & How Can My Dog Get It? 

Canine influenza (also known as dog flu) is a contagious respiratory disease in dogs  

caused by specific Type A influenza viruses known to infect dogs. 

Signs of  Canine Influenza: 

Cough, runny nose, fever, lethargy, eye discharge, and reduced appetite. 

More info on Canine Influenza: https://www.cdc.gov/flu/other/canine-flu/keyfacts.html 

 

What is Leptospirosis & How Does My Dog Get It? 

A bacterial infection that spreads through the bloodstream. Dogs can get leptospirosis from puddles or bodies of  water that 

 carry urine from infected wildlife. The bacteria infiltrate a dog’s body by burrowing into their skin. Canine leptospirosis can be  

a serious, life-threatening disease. 

Signs of  Leptospirosis: Sudden fever and illness, sore muscles; reluctance to move, stiffness in muscles and legs, shivering,  

weakness, depression and lack of  appetite. 

Info on Leptospirosis: http://www.publichealth.lacounty.gov/vet/Leptospirosis.html 

The City of  Hawthorne Council has agreed to adopt a resolution becoming Associate Member of  CSCDA Community  
Improvement Authority (CSCDA’s Affiliate JPA). In partnership with Standard-Faring Essential Housing, the City of   
Hawthorne presents Millennium South Bay as a target property to convert from market rate into the Workforce Housing  
Program. The Millennium property has 230 units, deluxe pool area, resident lounges, fitness center, co-working space  
and a 3140 sq. ft. restaurant space. Stay tuned for additional details… 

Housing

The Housing department is still offering an Emergency Business Assistance Grant program, making $380,000  
available through the CDBG-CV fund. If  you need assistance or have questions, please call (310) 349-1610

The Emergency Rental Assistance Grant program is still accepting applications. If  you would like to apply or need  
more information, please call (310) 349-2906. 

Good Deeds

The Hawthorne Police Department will soon have seven new sworn officers!  

The new officers will graduate the academy on Dec. 16th and start their  

orientation process the following week! Let’s welcome our new police  

officers with open arms! 

Police


